First Unitarian Society of Ithaca

Annual Retreat - Board of Trustees Saturday, August 13, 2017

In lieu of a regular Board meeting, in August the Board and Minister convened an annual retreat.

In attendance: Marie Benedetti, Laura Free (Chair), Scott Grover, Oliver Habicht (Clerk), Rick Hendrick, Wendy Salomon, Jennifer Streid-Mullen (Treasurer), Whitney Wiggins, Angela Zhang. And guest Rev. Margaret Weiss.

Retreat was held 4:30pm - 6pm, hosted at the Salomon's house, during which we also enjoyed a late afternoon dish-to-pass meal.

Programming was organized by President Laura Free, which included reflection of our year's activities and goals, and our aspirations launching into our new year with our new minister, Rev. Margaret Weiss.

We discussed our Board covenant from the past year, an updated version to be considered at our next Board meeting.